
  

 

 

September 2017 

Bushmills Primary 
School & Nursery Unit 

Update 

As the end of September draws to an end, I would like to bring 

the following dates to your attention: 
 

School Photos 

A photographer from Tempest Photography will be in school on 
Tuesday 3rd October 2017 from 8:45am when family photographs 
will be taken first.  Following this all individual photographs will 
be taken throughout the day when each teacher will accompany 
their own classes (Nursery to Primary 7). 
 

Please note that class photographs (Nursery and Primary 7) and 
team photographs will be taken at a later date. 
 

Q Radio 

At the start of this school year, some of our pupils were given the 
opportunity to record a one minute joke session for Q Radio.  We 
have now been notified that these will be aired on Friday 29th 
September shortly after 12.00noon (probably at 12:10pm or 
12.20pm).  Please listen in to hear some of our very talented and 
funny pupils. 
 

Crossing Patrol 

Please note there will be NO crossing patrol on Bridge Street on 
Monday 2nd October 2017.  Normal service will resume on Tuesday 
3rd October 2017. 
 

 


